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28 Carvers attended today’s meeting.

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM. The meeting will start at 9:00 AM. We
have the Hall till 12:00 pm

Treasurer’s Report: No report today.

Cookies: Thank you to Ernie and Susan for the goodies this week. There are some openings
for cookie sign-up, please add your name to the list for bringing cookies.

Guests: Welcome to Judy App today.
Website: Continue to refer to the website for past meetings information.
Business: Sweatshirts were ready early and have been distributed. If you missed today’s

meeting, thank you Gord as your sweater fits me just perfectly. No, just kidding, you
can get your sweater next week. Another order for sweaters will occur next year.

March 9", 11AM-4PM. Return of the Swans at the Lambton Heritage Museum
(inside venue). Sign-up sheet is at the front table. Come for the day or come for a
bit, all help manning the tables is appreciated. Bring your tools along to do a carving
demo. Thank you all for your swan carving donations for our club fundraiser.

Noah’s Ark that Keith is working on (ie. the ship) is about 65% complete. Today Keith
brought in his device for bending the boards.

April 17t - Arnold will be leading a maple leaf carving class with support from Gilles.
Cut-outs will be provided; sign-up sheet is at the front table. Thank you to Doug for
cutting the wood that Ernie brought in, thank you to Arnold for tracing the pattern,
and many thanks to Don, Gilles and others who will be cutting it out for us.

Tech talk: none today.

Upcoming Events:

March 9th (Saturday) Return of the Swans at Lambton Heritage museum.
April 17*" (Wednesday) Maple Leaf carving class.
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